
Welcome Letter by Mr. Fraielli



WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN!!!
Hello Kindergartener! My name is Mr. Fraielli and I am so excited to be your Kindergarten Teacher at
the Florida Ruffin Ridley School! We call our class KF. This will be my third year teaching
Kindergarten in Brookline, and my second year at FRR. We will work together to achieve many
things this year! This year, we will make new friends, read lots of books, learn new things, explore
outside and plant in our garden, build structures, and of course...PLAY! We think that our class will
be the perfect place for you this year! It is our goal for you to feel at home in the classroom. We
want you to feel comfortable and safe trying new things, meeting new people, and exploring new
ideas. We promise that we will work our hardest to make this year a success! We know that you will
work your hardest too, because that is what we do in Kindergarten! We hope you are getting
excited about all of the fun we'll have together this year, because we know we are!

SEE YOU SOON! - Mr. Fraielli


